Troop 110 Registration Form For First Time Scout Joining in 2017

January 31, 2017 thru January 31, 2018.

Form and Payment **Due 4/18/2017**Will be collected at any Troop 110 Meeting

Registration Fees:

Scout Fee - \$165.00 BSA Registration and Yearly Troop 110 Dues

Welcome Kit Fee - \$55.00 for T-110 Dues, T-110 Class B Shirt, T-110 Patch & Patrol Patch, Name Tag, Epaulets, Neckerchief, Leather Slide, Leather Belt.

This Fee is reduced to \$35 if Class B is not available upon joining.

Active Registered Adult Fee - \$10.00* (Holds a formal Position within the Troop)

Non-Active Registered Adult Fee \$25 (Participates, but does not hold Position in the Troop)

Scout Name_		Patrol	Fee
Adult Name*		Position	Fee
	of Boys Life will be provided our family wants to opt out	•	e if it is just going into the
		Total Fee Due 4/12/2016:	
Troop 110 Con	sent Form and BSA Health F an offsite or outing. These	orms part A-B are also due	to BSA Troop 110 to Lynn Fanelli before Scout ction of T-110.com under
Proto - See	must have completed or ecting Gods Children Schedule & Course dates at ide Training Certificate to R	YES NO So	CHEDULED
	h Protection Training-E ride Training Certificate to R		
	rion specific Training ride Training Certificate to R		twmi.rr.com

Scout Bucks from your previous Troop:

Scout Bucks can be transferred from old Packs/Troops and can be applied to future campout fees, scouting activities, and future Registration Fees, but are not available for this Registration. Please alert Brad Grafmiller and Lydia Latocki that you have Scout Bucks at your previous BSA Organization to begin the transfer, otherwise it may be forgotten and never applied.

Both Scouts and Adults may begin to earn additional Scout Bucks through Community Service and Popcorn Sales while active with Troop 110.

Uniform & Handbook:

Please provide your scout with a BSA Handbook where he can record important Rank Advancements that can begin directly after Registration. Troop 110 also requires scouts to wear green pants and the BSA beige uniform shirt. As a convenience to or families, we have a great hand-me-down program where scout families turn in outgrown uniforms and camping wear for all scouts to select from free. The donation 'bin' is usually brought to meetings in Spring and Fall. When your scout has outgrown something useful, please add it to the 'bin' to keep this successful program going.